
     
 
 
 
 
 
Mr David Bridges 
Chairperson 
Tennis Seniors NT 
Via email: davidebridges2015@gmail.com 
 
 
 
Dear David 
 
The Gardens Tennis Club Committee (the Committee) received your correspondence on 
behalf of Tennis Seniors NT, on 5 March 2022, requesting for the Committee ‘to apply for 
funding to develop a new masterplan for Gardens Tennis Club which makes provision for 
two artificial grass courts.’ 
 
Your correspondence was tabled and discussed at the Gardens Tennis Club Committee 
meeting on Monday, 7 March 2022. 
 
The Committee wrote to Tennis Seniors NT following your delegates’ presentation to the 
Committee in 2021, which included: 

• confirming shade has always been included as part of the professional masterplan, 
and 

• advising a full reconstruction, undertaken at one time, will be more cost effective and 
less disruptive. 

 
The Committee remains unanimous that the focus remains on ensuring the Club continues 
to be a viable and inclusive facility for all players. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Ruth O’Brien 
President on behalf of the Gardens Tennis Club Committee 
 
18 March 2022 

Gardens Tennis Club Inc. 

47 Gilruth Ave, The Gardens NT 0820  
GPO Box 2514, Darwin NT 0801 
T: 08 8981 2181 or 0413 305 181   
E: committee@gardenstennis.com.au 
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